
Date:  December 23, 2021 

To: Orchard Woods Health Center residents and team members 

From: Melissa Sellers, Healthcare Administrator 

Subject: Positive COVID-19 team member 

Following The Village at Orchard Ridge’s health and safety practices for temperature and 
symptom screenings for team members, one Orchard Ridge team member tested positive for 
COVID-19 earlier today, December 23, 2021. Out of an abundance of caution, all residents and 
team members in Orchard Woods have also been tested today. No additional team members or 
residents tested positive for the virus.  

In consultation with Virginia Department of Health (VDH), we are able to continue all in-
person visitation, both indoor and outdoor, for Orchard Woods Health Center. Please continue 
to follow infection control precautions by wearing your mask at all times while in the health 
center. 

As a reminder, if you are experiencing any cold or flu symptoms or not feeling well, please do 
not visit Orchard Woods until your symptoms have resolved.  

Thank you for your understanding, continued partnership and confidence in The Village at 
Orchard Ridge as we navigate this path together.  


